
 

 

 
                           MOORESVILLE REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
April 15, 2014 

StageCoach Tavern 
 

Attending:   Mayor Crumlish, Councilpersons Mitchell, Sprader, McCrary, and Hensley 
Absent:   Councilperson Barran 

           
• The meeting was called to order with a quorum.  

 
• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to approve March minutes.  Councilperson Sprader 

seconded the motion and all approved. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish stated that the Christmas Progressive Dinner Committee will not be using 
Limestone Bay for the dinner and suggested looking into a covered pavilion for at least 100 
people.  Councilperson Sprader agreed to investigate professional design fees and construction 
costs.  

 
• Councilperson McCrary presented the March financial report-see attached. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish stated the Town Council will need to amend the floodplain ordinance due to a 

revision date on a FEMA map. 
 

• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to approve $530 for town dumpster.  Councilperson 
Sprader seconded the motion and all approved.     

 
• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to approve $2700 for speed bumps, signage, and striping 

on Broad Street.  Councilperson Hensley seconded the motion and all approved.   
 

• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to approve $550 to pay for half of Tom Willis’ start up costs 
for the town mosquito spraying.  Councilperson Mitchell seconded the motion and all approved.   

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that the Heel and Crank Dualthon has requested to return in 2015 on 

April 11-12th.  Mayor Crumlish suggested that any funds donated to the Town through the 2014 
Heel and Crank Dualthon be donated back to the ALS Association in honor or Nikki  
Sprader’s Mom, Joan Dempsey, and Pride Sherrill’s Mom, Ann Riggs, who both lost their battle 
with ALS.  All agreed. 

 
• Mayor Crumplish reported that she has continued to be in contact with Sherriff Mike Blakley and 

Huntsville Mayor Tommy Battle in reference to Old Hwy 20 drag racing issue.  
 

• Mayor Crumlish reported that she has been contacted by the Local 911 Response Center and will 
be taking goodies on behalf of the town to the Center in support of National Public Safety 
Telecommunication Week. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that she will offer the SkyBox tickets to the Limestone County Sheriff’s 

Rodeo to the town on a first come first serve basis. 
 

• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to adjourn.  Councilperson Hensley seconded the motion 
and all approved. 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                         
 Nikki Sprader 


